
 

 
 

Gamma  Chapter 

 

Mentoring Program 
The mission of the Mentoring Program is to 

assist band directors throughout Indiana by 

providing consultant services, professional 

development assistance, and peer mentoring. 

 
The fraternity needs your help for this 

Project to be successful. The Mentoring 

Program will provide a valuable service to 

band directors and expand the role that 

ΦΒΜ plays in the band directing 

profession. 

 
 

 
To volunteer, contact 

Mark Finger 

At 

mjfinger@att.net 

 

Gamma Chapter officers 

 

Martin Becker, President 

Rick Granlund, Vice President 

Keith Rudolph, Secretary-Treasurer 

Harold Yankey 

Don Hoffman 

 



The Gamma Chapter Mentoring 
Program is designed to help band 
directors in Indiana in many ways.  
It might be as simple as making 
comments to a director as they 
prepare for a contest or festival or 
as complex as getting advice on 
how to effectively administrate a 
total band program.  This all 
provided by some of the state’s 
most experienced and dedicated 
professionals in music education. 
 
How to request services 
 This can happen one of two 
ways.  Any Indiana school band 
director can contact with an office 
or Mark Finger and request 
assistance.  That’s all there is to it. 
 
 A school principal or 
superintendent may make a request 
by contacting Mark Finger to 
discuss the process and how best 
ΦΒΜ may be able to help.   
 
Either of these may contact Mark 
Finger for an application to the 
ΦΒΜ Mentoring Program. 
 
All mentors are successful active or 
retired Indiana band directors who 
approach this work in a positive and 
professional manner. 


